
Cardinal Bulletin 

 

Wednesday, October 27, 2010 

 

General Announcements 

· Yearbook is still $35. Order yours at the Student Store! 

· ASB Cards available in the student store Rm. 606, for $30.00.Show your respect toward your school by 

keeping it clean.  Please pick up all of your trash and any trash you may find where it does not belong. 

· Class Shirts on sale in the Student Store $12.00. 

· Attention students! Come support our Lawndale Musicians at the 2nd Annual Halloween Spooktacular 

Band Concert Thursday, October 28th in the Cafeteria from 6pm-8pm.  The concert will feature our 

Ukulele Club and Rock Bands. Tickets are $3 and are available from the Student Store or any Band 

member.  Tickets the day of the concert will be $5 at the door. 

· Halloween Dance is this Friday October 29th from 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM.  Tickets are $3 in advance and 

$5 at the door. 

 

Club Announcements 

 Congrats SRLA runners for completing their second run this last Sunday.  They ran a 10k in LA 

Puente. Keep up the good work! 

 The first annual AVID can food drive is here!  We are gearing up to send as many proteins like tuna, 

chicken, sardines, peanut butter, and beans to the Dominican Republic and Haiti.  Please bring all 

canned foods to your 6th period class. 

 The World Language Department is commemorating "The Day of the Dead" on today from 6:00 to 

8:00 PM.  The Spanish club will be selling food during the event.  Come to learn about this 

celebration, participate in arts and crafts workshops, and enjoy the gallery walk, the music and food. 

 Beginning Drumline that is supposed to meet today will resume November 3rd due to Band Concert 

preparation.   

 Softball Conditioning is still taking place every Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday from 3:15-5. Bring 

cleats and running shoes this week as we will begin ranking by speed. Come workout during 

conditioning because tryouts will be the week of November 15th. 

 Spanish Culture Club members please turn in candy money as soon as possible. 

 FREAKOUT! Conquer the World has been canceled this week, but we will be back next week... 

hopefully, we will keep you posted  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 

Regular Schedule 

Per 1: 8:00- 9:32 am 

Nutrition: 9:32- 9:45 

4SR 9:51- 10:08 

Per 2: 10:14- 11:46 

Lunch: 11:46- 12:21 

Per 3: 12:27- 1:59 

Per 6: 2:05- 3:00 

 

Collaboration 

Per 4: 8:00- 9:10 am 

4SR: 9:16- 9:33 

Per 5: 9:39-10:49 

Per 1: 10:55-12:05 

Lunch: 12:05-12:40 

Per 6: 12:46-1:34 

 

Regular Schedule 

Per 2: 8:00- 9:32 am 

Nutrition: 9:32- 9:45 

4SR: 9:51- 10:08 

Per 3: 10:14- 11:46 

Lunch: 11:46- 12:21 

Per 4: 12:27- 1:59 

Per 6: 2:05- 3:00 

 

Regular Schedule 

Per 5: 8:00- 9:32 am 

Nutrition: 9:32- 9:45 

4SR: 9:51- 10:08 

Per 1: 10:14- 11:46 

Lunch: 11:46- 12:21 

Per 2: 12:27- 1:59 

Per 6: 2:05- 3:00 

Regular Schedule 

Per 3: 8:00- 9:32 am 

Nutrition: 9:32- 9:45 

4SR: 9:51- 10:08 

Per 4: 10:14- 11:46 

Lunch: 11:46- 12:21 

Per 5: 12:27- 1:59 

Per 6: 2:05- 3:00 



 The Polynesian Culture Club meets every Wednesday in 312 at 3pm SHARP.  Learn about Hawaii, 

New Zealand, Samoa, Fiji, Tahiti, and more.  Cultural lectures must be attended before learning the 

dances.  This month, we will cover the basics of women’s and men's hula.  Check it out. 

 

 

 

Go Cardinals! 

 

Teachers Only 

If you wish to have an announcement broadcasted during the Cardinal Bulletin, please email your 

announcement to LWHS_bulletin@centinela.k12.ca.us by 2:00PM before the day the announcement is to be 

read. Please include the date you would like your announcement read in the subject of the email. Thank You!  
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